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Dear family and friends,

As you know, I am working hard getting ready for my Bar/Bat Mitzvah ceremony. In addition to the Hebrew and my speech, I have chosen to do a mitzvah project. It is a chance to share my joy and accomplishment of all this with other people.

Since you know me so well, you know how important camp is to me. What you may not know is that my camp takes part in a program called Camp for All Kids. Through money raised by Camp for All Kids, I get to share camp, summer after summer, with kids who ordinarily would not be able to have this great privilege.

I’m telling you this because I hope you will help me send more kids to camp by making a donation in honor of my Bar/Bat Mitzvah. Please check out the Camp for All Kids website at www.campforallkids.org and let me know if you have any questions. I can’t wait to see you in a few weeks.

Thank you for your help!
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